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Pollock Campground Association Youth Camps

6778 Hwy 165, Pollock, LA  71467
State Office: 318-765-3661
Fax: 318-765-0017

Camp Ground: 318-765-3328

Secretary e-mail address: LCMCOGstateoffice@gmail.com
State website: www.lacogstateoffice.org
May 8, 2018
Re:  Summer Youth Camps - Camp Pollock
Dear Friend, 
It is time to begin preparing for our Summer Youth Camps at Camp Pollock.  Please assist us in getting the information out and promoting the camping program.  Lives are being changed because of your efforts.  
Please find a camp flyer, camp registration form, camp medical form,  camp guidelines and cap t-shirt sponsor form.   Please make copies of each for your campers.  If you do not have access to a copier, call the state office so the secretary can mail you the needed copies.    
· Pre-registration is a must, if we are to properly prepare for and conduct our camps.  Registration and Health form needs to be filled out completely, signed, and mailed to the camp prior to the deadline date of the camp that you are attending.    Cost of all camps is $140.00.   If you do not PRE-REGISTER, there will be a $15 late fee that must be charged.   Please pay camper fee in full.  PLEASE MAKE CHECK/S PAYALBE TO THE LCMCOG and write YOUTH CAMP REGISTRATION on the memo line.  DEADLINE FOR PRE-REGISTRATION IS THE MONDAY PRIOR TO EACH CAMP.  This is very important so we can prepare for food and camp supplies.  
· $20 discount per camper if  3 or more from the same family but you must register at the same time. Drive-Ins $5 charge per meal.
·  Campers not pre-registered by mail will not be allowed to register by phone.     

             However, a courtesy phone call to Dawn Edwards at the State Office to inform     

             her of additional campers is appreciated.    She will work with you anyway that 
             she can.  
· Please use the current registration form and not forms from previous years!
We are blessed to have what we believe is an excellent group of directors this year.  Please lift them up daily in your prayers.  Let me take this opportunity to express my thanks, on behalf of the Christian Education Ministry Team, to all of you who give so willingly and generously of your time and talents to minister to the youth of our state.  The Christian Education Ministry Team members appreciate you very much.   Our love and prayers are with each of you.
Registration of all four camps begins on each Monday from 10:00am-12:00pm and concludes Friday approximately around noon, unless told differently.  You may want to ask at time of registration.   All campers and counselors will receive a free Camp Pollock Youth Camp t-shirt and a group picture of the camp attending.  You can send letters to campers if you want by using the camp address.  
Sincerely,

Scott Lamb.  CE Ministry Team Chairman
Dawn Edwards

State Office Secretary

318.765.3661 (phone)

318.765.0017 (fax)
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